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Electrification of Buildings in Integrated Energy Report 

Thank you for focusing on building electrification in the 2018 Integrated Energy Policy Report 
Update. In Sonoma County, we have been working to require that all new buildings be wired so 

that they need not rely on methane gas for any purpose. Unfortunately, we have run into a lot of 
ill-informed resistance.  
 

I agree that electrification is the most viable path to zero-emission buildings, and urge the 
Commission to vigorously pursue the electrification goals in the report.  

 
I'm pleased with the report, and hope it is approved without any weakening of the building 
electrification provisions. Thank you. 




